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R I T E R S 

M S A T E R Y 
Year N— Scarlett Muldowney  Year 3 — Alfie Scott Mullen  

Year R— Leon Farrier   Year 4 — Kayden Gorman 

Year  1—Eduard Olteanu  Year 5– Daniel Lea 

Year 2— Teagan King  Year 6—  Pre SATS Work   

M A T H S 

Caudwell Children! 

We’d like to say a big well done to all the children  who organ-

ised the coffee morning and took part in the Colour Run over 

the weekend.   

Thank you to all staff and parents who donated cakes  

for our coffee morning and supported the event; it 

was a great turn out (and thank you to Mrs Rix for 

lending a helping hand). 

Also a big thank you to staff and children (supported 

by their parents)  who turned up bright and early for 

the Colour Run, giving up their Saturday morning.  It 

was great fun, as well as raising money for a fantastic 

cause; Caudwell Children.  We are pleased to an-

nounce that so far we have raised a fantastic total 

£791.85.!! And we’d like to say a particular well done to      

Chelsea in Year 6, who raised over £100 by herself. 

 It is still possible to make donations at www.justgiving.com.  

We’d like to say a big thank you to Mrs Lipton who co-

ordinated the event and we are very proud of our Rowley Run-

ners and their FIDES values in action.   

Year N— Kartae Ewers  Year 3 — Isabel Masters  

Year R—  Mailika Raja  Year 4 — Agata Sikorska  

Year  1— Harry Marsh   Year 5– Isla Hateley  

Year 2— Mason Thomas  Year 6— Pre SATS Work    

Nursery Reception Year 1 Year 2 

   92%     89%    97%   96% 

Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

   84%     95%   91%   95% 

Attendance 

Best Class: Year 1  

Monday 14th May  SATs week Year 6 

Tuesday  15th May    Swimming Yr 3 

Thursday 17th May  Year 5 Forest School 

Friday 18th May  Year 6 Rowley Park/ Nandos  

End of school 

We’d just like to politely remind all parents that younger pu-

pils should not be collected by older sibling (it must be some-

one 18 or over).  It is possible for responsible older children in 

Years 5 and 6 to walk home unaccompanied or with their old-

er siblings (please let us have permission from parents be-

forehand).  This is in line with up to date advice given by 

NSPCC.  Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 

By the seaside 

This week pupils in Year 1 and 2 visited Bosworth Water Park 

with their new challenge packs (Buckets and Spades and The 

really rural show) in mind.  They enjoyed an ice cream and a 

paddle in the ‘sea’ as well as making some impressive 

sandcastles.  There was also a range of animals to learn 

about.  As ever, the pupils’ behaviour was impeccable and a 

great day was had by all. 


